Student Petitions Committee

May 15, 2009 Minutes

The University Petitions Committee met on Friday May 15 at 9:00 a.m. in room E107 of the Student Union.  Present were the following members:

A. Chesen (Chair--RSCOB)

J. Howes (COSM)

K. Rosengarten (Lake)

B. Klaisner (COLA)

T. McMillan-Stokes (UC)

K. Wonders (CEHS)

C. Aubin (CONH)

B. Ausdenmoore (student)

S. Sheetz (student)

T. Brittingham (registrar's office--ex-officio)

P. Mohr (registrar's office--ex-officio)

Absent was P. Misra (CECS).

The committee heard approximately 30 petitions.  A. Chesen informed the committee that E. Poch, assistant registrar, has finalized the language of a proposed change to the university fresh start policy for associate degree seeking students.  This proposed change will be presented to UCAP.  The next scheduled meeting of the committee will be on Friday June 19 at 9:00 a.m.
